
The Bronx High School of Science Parents’ Association 
General Meeting 

June 12, 2019 
 
 

1) Call to Order 
7:15 Meeting called to order by Rebecca Barreras, Co -President 

 Approximately 60 parents were in attendance  
 

2) Thank you to Cynthia Golan, Parent Coordinator from the entire parent body  
Sponsor: Francis Kweller from Kweller Prep thanked the school and Parents’ Association  

 
3) Principal’s Report 

“Another good year” remarked Bronx Science Principal Donahue, and 
she thanked all the parents and the Parents’ Association for their support. 

 
4) Approval of the May meeting Minutes  

Unanimously approved 
 

5) Treasurer’s Report 
All fundraising goals were met, and expenses were in line with budget. 

 
6) Uncontested election conducted by the co-chairs of the Nominations Committee 

 
Executive Board 2019-2020 
Co-Presidents: Rebecca Barreras and Lisa Brody  
Vice Presidents: Joanna Celentano and Nicole Kaplan 
Corresponding Secretary: Katie Sperling 
Co-Recording Secretaries: Jodi Caplan, Kaitlin Pan, Catherine Park 
Treasurer: Lilli Kong 
Assistant Treasurer: Eugenia Zakharov 
Members at Large: Tammy Caress, Rachel Hall Danes, Lisa Donohoe, Joli Golden,  
Jebun Nahar, Jean Lee Yammer 
 
SLT 
Jerome Kramer 

 
Two PA Executive Board member-at-large positions, and one SLT parent position, will 
be open in the fall to the incoming families.  

 
7) Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:45 pm for panel 

 
8) Student Panelists  

2018 Alumni: Four graduates shared their various experiences as college freshman!  
 
 



 


